
Greetings All, 

Happy Spring one and all! Well, here we are about to embrace upon another 
holiday for us to enjoy with our family and friends, a time for new beginnings as 
the trees begin to sprout new leaves and flowers bloom and warm breezes in 
the air, such an amazing time of year! 

By the time you receive this newsletter I will be on my way to Moosehaven to 
attend our Annual Moosehaven Board meeting and Annual Golf Tournament.  

But the most important highlight of this trip will be the groundbreaking for the 
AAA Project. The fruit of your labors taking shape and becoming a reality. Our 
seniors are so excited for the improvements about to take place on the campus. 

A new and enlarged Pavilion to hosts picnics and events a Sports/Recreation 
Complex housing billiards, indoor shuffleboard, electronic darts and a game and 
card room. The Amenity Center with up-to-date gym equipment designed for 
seniors, a multi-purpose room for group exercise, indoor pool, and outdoor 
patio with a fire pit.  

All the benefits of modern day living for our seniors to enjoy, keep their minds 
sharp and bodies in shape!  

As we are about to come to an end of this chapter year, I know that there still 
seems to be some confusion regarding dues payments, as we are now one 
fraternal organization both men and women need to be current with lodge dues 
and women need to be current with chapter dues as well. Please remember that 
your dues support the needs of both our children at Mooseheart and our 
seniors at Moosehaven. They depend on us! If you need assistance on how to 
pay dues or further explanation please reach out to me/us, as I will be more 
than happy to assist you. You are important to us and we need you! 

“Remember you never look good trying to make someone else look bad.” 

Happy Spring & Happy Easter 
Christine, PGCM, Moosehaven Board Member 


